
To Parent / Carer 

Mansfield Railway Art Project – Permissions for photography and filming 

This term, Year 5 students are going to be taking part in an exciting new project helping to rejuvenate 

Mansfield Railway Station.  

The project will see some specially designed artworks created to feature on the walls of one of the 

underpasses and on the platforms. 

Your child will be taking part in two workshops at school on 2 and 4 May with the two artists that 

have been chosen to create the work, Megan Russell and Alistair Findall also known as Peachzz and 

Kunstity.   

In the workshops the children will be coming up with ideas for artwork designs. 

The children will also be attending the grand unveiling on 9 June, which will take place during school 

time. 

The workshops and event will be filmed and photographed so we need to know if you are happy for 

your child to be featured in the photos and videos that will be produced. These will be used to share 

with funders and partners and for marketing purposes.  

 

Please complete the form below and return to your child’s teacher no later than Monday 1 May. Or 

complete the form via Parentmail. 

 

 

Child’s name 

Class 

I am happy for my child to be photographed and those photographs to be shared by First Art, with 

funders, partners and/or for marketing purposes.    Yes [  ]  No [  ] 

I am happy for my child to be filmed and to feature in the short video which will be shared by First 

Art for marketing purposes.  Yes [  ] No [  ] 

Parent / Carer’s Name 

Signate 

Date 


